
The Catholic Women's League of Canada 

Toronto Diocesan Council 

NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTION ORDER FORM  

February 2025 – February 2026 

 

The Newsletter subscription runs from February 28, 2025 to February 28, 2026. The cost is $15.00 per subscription.  
  
Parish Councils:  Send in subscriptions for your executive, your Spiritual Advisor, your Life members and any other members wishing to subscribe.  

Remember to include suite, unit and apartment numbers with addresses. No other personal information is necessary. 

Regional Councils: Only pay for subscriptions for executive members who are not covered by the Diocesan or Parish Council. 
 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
 

PARISH COUNCIL _________________________________________________________________REGION ______________________________ 

 

CONTACT NAME_________________________________________________________________(Email & Phone):_____________________ ____ 

President or Treasurer 
 

First Name Last Name Address/Street City  Postal Code 

     

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

ORDER DEADLINE - JANUARY 31, 2025  

Add additional sheets if necessary 
 Mail the completed form along with a cheque, payable to: The Catholic Women’s League of Canada and write Newsletter on the memo line 

Mail Payment to:   Lynette Mendes -CWL Newsletter Editor 

                              522 Yorkminster Crescent, Mississauga, ON L5R 1Z9 

You can also e-mail the information to newsletter@cwltoronto.ca and mail the cheque to the address above. If cheque is sent separately from the subscription, please 

indicate council name and region on the memo line. 

 

mailto:newsletter@cwltoronto.ca

